
 

 

TO:  Our Valued Partners 
BULLETIN 19AUG28 

Date: August 28, 2019 
 

SUBJECT:  Correspondent Funding Email Address Update 

 

** IMPORTANT NOTICE ** 

 

Hello, 

 

Towne has updated our Correspondent Funding email address to: Funding@TowneMortgage.com  

 

Effective immediately the ACH Trust funding email, Funding@achtrust.com, will no longer be active. Going 

forward please contact the Towne Funding Dept. at Funding@TowneMortgage.com 

 

Please feel free to reach out to your Account Executive with any questions. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Operations Group 

Towne Family of Companies 
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